
 

 

  

 

 

31 January 2018 

 

 

Dear Etonbury Yr6 parents and carers, 

SATs Information Evening 

This is an extremely important time for all pupils in Year 6 because with SATS firmly on 

the horizon we all need to be ready for a busy term ahead. As always, your support is 

invaluable and this coming term it is essential in helping students tackle the SATs tests 

with confidence and positivity, and to achieve the best they can.  

We will, of course, continue to have high expectations for behaviour, appearance and 

quality of work, and we are extremely pleased with the positive start to year 6 that the 

students have made in all of these areas. 

To help you and your child we would like to invite you to a short information evening that 

will explain the SATs process, what we do, and how you can support your son or daughter. 

This will be held on Monday 5Th February from 6pm to finish at 7pm.  

Although we can accommodate students in the hall, the meeting is intended for 

parents/carers.  Refreshments will be available.  Please click on the following link to let 

us know if you can attend. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYD_D0tuendHrgzQ1fERDbUU_pNxQzqSVR

CP4SDPA1D7rvVA/viewform?usp=sf_link  

SATs are important for a number of reasons. They are an excellent way for the students 

to celebrate all their effort and hard work, but they are used throughout Key Stage 3 and 

4 both to set the pupils and to predict GCSE results (by schools and the Government). 

This year we are putting in place successful strategies and opportunities for your children 

to be supported throughout this time. These will be explained in the meeting and of course 

there will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions that you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you at this important 

event. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms. T McGuire 

Head of Key Stage 2 
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